
State Championship
At the Michigan State Championship last
weekend, our team unfortunately placed
last on our field. Our robot suffered a
malfunction with a wire connection, and
it was fixed, but not in time to rank
higher. We were not selected for an
alliance, and couldn’t compete further.
We also did not win the Engineering
Inspiration award, so we did not qualify
for the Houston World’s Championship.
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Our robotics season is officially over,
with no more competitions to attend. 

Our team will host and hopefully attend
a few off-season events, so we will not
be idle through the off-season.

Thank you to all of our gracious
sponsors for your support through the 
2024 season, it is truly appreciated. 

We will continue to post BlitzUpdates,
but they will be more infrequent.
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